
Hi,
I recently saw on Twitter that the council is considering building homes on some 
greenfield sites including a golf course. I think this is fantastic, and the council should be 
commended for taking steps to reduce the housing crisis in our nations capital. As a 
London renter, I welcome the council’s decision to develop new property, and would 
support the construction of new homes, including single family homes, flats, hopefully 
with some courtyards to maintain open spaces. 
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